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NOTICE 

 

The Company is in the process of finalizing its application to list on the Canadian Securities 

Exchange (CSE).  As part of that process, the Company is required to have its most recently 

completed interim financial statements reviewed by its auditors.  The Company’s interim financial 

statements for the six months ended January 31, 2021, have now been reviewed by the 

Company’s auditors.  Consequently, the Company is re-filing its January 31, 2021, financials (with 

corresponding MD&A and certifications).  No material changes were noted.   

 

Dated at Vancouver, British Columbia, on June 9th, 2021. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

“Mark Tommasi”  
Mark Tommasi 
Director 


